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November 18, 2019 
 
 

The Curriculum Sub-Committee meets on a monthly basis on the third Thursday of 
the month. Lynn Piascyk chairs the committee currently. These meetings are open 
to any interested member of the public. The Woodbridge Education Association 
(WEA) sends a representative to all committee meetings. Monique MacDonald has 
attended meetings as the WEA liaison for the past year. The PTO is invited to send a 
parent representative as well.   
 
Faculty members and administrators are asked to provide presentations and 
overviews on a variety of topics at each meeting. Ongoing discussions of the 
district’s Curriculum Review and Revision Cycle occur. 
 
The following areas were discussed in the last 12 months: 

• Health:  presented by Arianne Buzzard 
• STEAM/Science:  presented by Heather Minardi 
• Technology Program Overview and Technology Plan for 2019-2022: 

presented by Jeanne Ciarleglio and James Crawford 
• Special Education Overview:  presented by Cheryl Mammen 
• Phonics and Word Study:  presented by Monique MacDonald 
• 2019 Summer Curriculum Work Overview:  presented by Analisa Sherman 
• 2019 Summer Programming Report:  presented by Doreen Merrill  

 
The following presentations have been scheduled for the remainder of 2019: 

• November:  Overview of Special Education/TAG 
• December:  Math Differentiation 

 
Other areas that are being considered for discussion in the 2019 – 2020 school year 
include: 

• Social Studies 
• Responsive Classroom and School Climate 
• Math Curriculum Update 
• Technology  
• Fine Arts:  Music (including Band), PE, Art 
• World Language – specifically the goals of the program 
• Science Update  

 


